
World Book Day 2022 

World Book Day is here again!! The day to celebrate our love of reading. 

On Monday 7th March 2022, every child and member of staff was given the option to 

come into PACE dressed up as their favourite book character. In the afternoon, pupil’s 

families came in to enjoy tea, coffee and biscuits whilst exploring different stories and 

creating their own character spoon. Across the day each class took part in a variety of 

activities including a book scavenger hunt. 

All children got involved with the activities and thoroughly enjoyed the day.  

World Book Day was a great success! 

Take a look at our fantastic costumes. 


